
To whom it may concern,  

 

I will not be returning to Northome School for the 2024-2025 school year. I have accepted a position 
at Bemidji Middle School. My last day with Northome School will be August 23rd. Thank you for 
everything this past school year.  

 

Seriously,  

Teresa Weidenborner  

 

 


